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I am writing to express my objections to any proposed roadworks in the area of the
World Heritage site at Stonehenge, A303.

The landscape is unique in the World.  

I cannot express enough how the turmoil of roadworks, excavation and building
works would irreversibly damage the World Heritage area. 

Yours sincerely
Mrs Iris Holden




